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Winter 2015 Update 

 
 

Our Winter Program 
 

Join us for the following W4C educational events.  
Each provides an opportunity to learn more about the 
impact our grants are having in the community and 
develop a deeper understanding of the issues 
affecting women and girls as well as strategies that 
make a difference.  
 

More information about the educational sessions is 
available on our website at 
hamiltoncommunityfoundation.ca/w4c 
 

Date Topic Location 
Wed, Feb 25 
10-11:30am 

A visit to Queen Victoria 
School to meet with girls 
in the Girls ONLY 
program supported 
through our grant 

Queen Victoria 
School 
166 Forest Ave. 

Sat, Apr 11 
9:30am-
12:30pm 

Join the kick-off 
assembly and learn about 
the FAB program 

Bennetto 
Recreation Centre 
450 Hughson St. N. 

An evening with Dr. Bernice Downey, originally scheduled in 
February, has been postponed until the fall due to a conflict 
with her teaching schedule. 

 

Please RSVP no later than a week in advance of each 
event by emailing Rose at 
r.taylor-weale@hamiltoncommunityfoundation.ca    
 
 

As well, let us know if there is a potential W4C contributor 
you would like to bring as a guest. 
 
 

 

MARK THE DATE 
YWCA WOMEN OF DISTINCTION AWARDS DINNER 

April 16, 2015 
 
 

 

Granting Update 
Two grants totaling $10,500 have been 
made this year. 
 
Fit, Active, Beautiful program        $5,000 
Our grant enabled the FAB program that 
has been successfully run for a number of 
years to expand into a high school. The 
program uses the experience of training 
for a 5km run as a basis for helping girls 
develop other life skills. Building 
relationships, goal-setting, healthy lifestyle 
choices and leadership are all components 
of this program. 
 
Queen Victoria School                    $5,500 
The Girls ONLY club is comprised of 45 girls 
from grades 6, 7 & 8. They meet twice 
weekly, participating in a program that 
mixes a range of activities (e.g. crafts, 
cooking) with community outreach (e.g. 
random acts of kindness, compassion in 
action). Our grant will support the regular 
club activities as well as the opportunity for 
the girls to attend a 3-day camp in May. The 
Girls ONLY club is a critical component of a 
variety of programs offered at Queen Vic to 
support personal development, academic 
success, health and leadership.  
 

Learn more about Girls ONLY programs on 
our website. 
 
There remains approximately $13,000 left to 
grant from the W4C fund prior to March 31. 
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